
The Georgia Open Records Act establishes the right to inspect and/or receive public records, 
excluding those records that are specifically exempted by court order or law. To inspect and/or 
receive records, please email openrecords@bullochsheriff.com. Please be as specific as 
possible: 

 Your Name 

 Business Agent or Name 

 Mailing Address, City, State and Zip Code 

 Phone Number 

 Fax Number 

 Email Address 

 Description of Request Records 

  

After receiving your request, the Bulloch County Sheriff’s Office will notify you within three (3) 
business days if there are records responsive to your request and if the records requested are 
subject to release (O.C.G.A.§ 50-18-71). The response will be provided in written format and 
will be sent via email when possible. 

Responses shall include the cost to search, retrieve, copy, redact, and/or supervise inspection 
of the requested document(s). The cost represents the hourly rate of the lowest paid full-time 
employee who, in the opinion of the Sheriff’s Office, has the necessary skill and training to 
respond to your request.  

Depending on the type of information requested, charges may be incurred.  

Some records are not readily accessible. In these instances, a timeline will be provided as to 
when the records will be available. 

All Open Records Requests must be submitted to the designated “Open Records Officer” for the 
Bulloch County Sheriff’s Office. Any requests for records that are served upon any other officer 
or employee shall not be deemed filed, until the requester has filed his or her request with the 
Open Records Officer.  You may contact the Open Records Officer either via email or by 
contacting her directly at: 

Emily Sims 

17257 U.S. Hwy 301 North 

Statesboro, GA 30458 

(912) 764-8888 

openrecords@bullochsheriff.com 
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